
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
6:14:44	PM	
	
The	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	needs	increasing.	I	believe	we	should	be	paid	at	least	
25	cents	a	kilowatt	hour	or	90%	of	the	current	kilowatt	hour	presently	paid.			
Please	give	the	solar	rooftop	collective	a	fair	go	-	it	is	after	all	clean	power.	Thank	
you	for	your	attention.	
	
Jill	Sargeant		
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